
  

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

President’s Message:  Georgia Sutter 
 

  Well, here we are in September already!  The leaves are starting 
to fall off the Sycamore trees already (ugh – raking), and the summer heat 
is on.  As promised, the vote on the 2020-2021 Budget was completed by 
August 11 with 29 of our members unanimously voting to approve and no 
opposing votes.  Thank you Nancy Velasco for being our Treasurer and 
putting the final touches on the budget and thank you to the voting 
members for your confidence.  On Sept. 8

th
 the Board will be meeting 

again in Diane Jones’ beautiful back yard and we will publish/send the 
minutes to you upon completion.  Conducting League business remotely 
can work – it’s just not as much fun as actually seeing and working with 
you in person.  

 
 Have you seen the Senior Center’s August Newsletter?  It was sent via e-mail to lots of folks last week.  If 
you haven’t received it, let me know and I’ll forward it to you.  It’s full of lots of information and some fun stuff as 
well.  Life goes on, even in these strange and trying times.  I hope all of you are doing well and keeping busy to 
avert boredom.  Have you cleaned out your sock drawer yet?  I have. 

 
 

Notes from the Nurses 

     Well if it’s not a pandemic, it’s a monster heat wave and wildfire smoke. I’m not 
going to even mention what could come next, so I don’t jinx it. 

  The Senior Center continues it’s mission of operating our daily CPOD for the 
Senior Nutrition Program. We’re dispensing about 150 meals a day, with about 600 
meals on Fridays. People are telling us they appreciate being able to receive a 
nutritious lunch for a mere $3 donation, or less depending on what they can afford. 

We also feel like we are a touch point for many people’s days as we offer a big hello, a friendly wave, and smiles beneath 
our masks. Last week was a challenge, as we worked through the wildfire smoke and high heat – VERY challenging days! 

  We have resumed publishing a monthly Senior Center newsletter, so please be sure to log on to the Senior 
Center’s website to see what we have in store. If you don’t have a computer, leave me a voice mail and I’ll send one to 
you (408) 615-3180. We suspect that we will continue to operate the CPOD for many more months, probably until people 
are able to dine inside again (remember inside dining?!), but the hope is to someday soon have the building open before 
and after the lunch service. 

  We’re thinking about you all. I was looking through my photos this past weekend, shots from the health fair, our 
Table Talks, the Holiday Party where Emily Adorable had us all drawing on top of our heads – I got very homesick and I 
miss you all a lot. 

 Please take care, wear your masks, and as smoke allows, get out to exercise!  

All our best, Mallory and Larisa 
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Forget get me not 

September flower 

month 

 

Do you remember the 21st night of September? 
Love was changing the minds of pretenders 

While chasing the clouds away 

Our hearts were ringing 
In the key that our souls were singing 

As we danced in the night 
Remember how the stars stole the night away 

Hey hey hey 
Ba de ya, say do you remember? 
Ba de ya, dancing in September 

Ba de ya, never was a cloudy day... 

Earth, Wind & Fire 

 

 


